
File No. 22-0096 
 
BUDGET AND FINANCE COMMITTEE REPORT relative to the below market value sale of one tack 
truck to the City of Carson. 
 
Recommendations for Council action: 
 

1. FIND that the City of Carson is eligible to purchase one (1) surplus tack truck 
(VIN#2NP2H28XOLM701104) at below market value ($1.00), in accordance with LAAC Sec. 
22.547 (Donation of Surplus City Equipment), as the recipient is a governmental agency and the 
cost to discard, recycle, or transport the surplus equipment would impose a net financial burden 
to the City. 
 

2. REQUEST the City Attorney to prepare a contract to effectuate the sale and transfer of the above 
identified surplus equipment at below market value to the City of Carson. 
 

3. INSTRUCT the City Clerk to inform the City of Carson [Eliza Jane Whitman, Director of Public 
Works, City of Carson, 701 East Carson Street, Carson, CA 90745, (310) 952-1754] that the 
surplus equipment must be claimed within 60 days from the date of Council approval of the 
request after which time it will revert to the City’s surplus equipment pool for disposal by the 
Department of General Services. 
 

Fiscal Impact Statement: Neither the City Administrative Officer nor the Chief Legislative Analyst has 
completed a financial analysis of this report. 
 
Community Impact Statement:  None submitted 
 
SUMMARY 
At its regular meeting held on February 14, 2022, the Budget and Finance Committee considered a 
Motion (Blumenfield – De Leon) relative to the below market value sale of one tack truck to the City of 
Carson. 
 
After an opportunity for public comment was held, the Committee moved approve the Motion as stated 
above. This matter is now forwarded to the Council for its consideration. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
 
 
BUDGET AND FINANCE COMMITTEE 
 
MEMBER  VOTE 
KREKORIAN  YES 
BLUMENFIELD YES 
DE LEON  YES 
RODRIGUEZ YES 
PRICE  YES 
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